
Laura Wilenky Joins OLSS Firm Management 
Committee
We’re thrilled to share that OLSS shareholder Laura Wilensky has joined Orloff, Lowenbach, 
Stifelman & Siegel’s firm management committee. Laura will bring her diverse insights and 
perspective to the committee, helping OLSS continue to deliver the exceptional services our 
clients trust us to provide.
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